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McComb School District, 695 Minnesota Avenue, P.O. Box 868, McComb, MS 39649, will receive electronic bids and sealed proposals until 10:30 AM, January 18, 2019, at which time all bids will be publicly opened and read for the following:

The district is seeking a firewall solution that will provide the capability to effectively secure and manage the network and available bandwidth. The proposed Firewall must be Palo Alto or EQUIVALENT. Any alternative equipment quoted must be fully compatible with the District’s existing network equipment. The proposal should provide bundled pricing to include all licensing, on-site installation, training, warranty, support and startup services needed for the project. The proposed firewall must support a minimum bandwidth of 1 Gbps with upgrade to 5 Gbps capabilities. 

Proposal forms and specifications may be obtained by contacting Sue Jarvis at jarviss@mccomb.k12.ms.us or 601-684-4661. 

This is an E-Rate project for Funding Year beginning July 1, 2019, and is contingent on E-Rate funding. If the district is not funded for this project through E-Rate, any contract signed with a vendor will be voided. The right is reserved by the Board of Trustees to reject any and/or all bids and to waive formalities. For inquiries or questions please contact Sue Jarvis at jarviss@mccomb.k12.ms.us or 601-684-4661.

Official bid documents can be downloaded from Central Bidding at www.centralbidding.com. Electronic bids and/or reverse bids can be submitted at www.centralbidding.com. For any questions relating to the electronic bidding process, please call Central Bidding at 225-810-4814. For further questions or information please call Finley Ward 1-225-810-4814 or finley@centralbidding.com. 
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